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Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 

 

Governor Murphy’s Executive Order regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak remains in effect. 

The District closure will stay in place until we are given direction by the Governor’s Office. 

 

We will continue with remote instruction until further notice. With that said, below are important items to 

allow you as a family to plan accordingly. 

 

 We have reviewed the delivery of instruction to date and have attached a schedule through May 15, 

the date the Governor will announce further direction. Should we be closed for the rest of the year, 

we will provide that schedule accordingly. 

o As a district, we will be continuing with our current grading policy and understand 

instruction for the fourth marking period is modified and will be addressed accordingly. 

o Student attendance, participation and the completion of assignments will be reflected in the 

assessment of the fourth marking period report cards.   

 Regarding end-of-the-year activities, we recognize the importance of celebrating the 

accomplishments and feel those accomplishments need to be celebrated. We are in the planning 

process and will alert you when decisions have been made. 

o All out-of-district activities and field trips have been cancelled through the rest of the school 

year. 

o We understand that many have made deposits for trips and events.  We are reviewing those 

deposits, coordinating with advisors and will reimburse for those events to the fullest extent 

allowable.  

 In the event schools are closed beyond the end of the school year, we are developing a plan to clean 

out lockers and desks for parent pick up of student belongings. 

 As we receive further recommendations from the NJDOE, summer programs will be planned 

accordingly, to include but not limited to the (ESY) Extended School Year.  

 

We would like to give a special shout out to the Allamuchy Township School District PTO. They have been 

AWESOME as usual in continuing to involve and encourage our community.   

 

We continue to THANK the whole community for the continued support and understanding as we navigate 

the days ahead. As information is shared with the district and decisions are made, we will continue to 

communicate appropriately. 

 

On behalf of the Allamuchy Township School District, stay safe and be well. 

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 


